

REPUBLIC OF KENYA

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL SECRETARY

Telephone: 254-20-3318581 Direct Line: 254-20-2228617

E-mail: psecretaryher@education.go.ke

Website: www.education.go.ko When replying please quote Jogoo House 'B' Harambee Avenue P. O. Box 9583-00200

NAIROBI

Ref: MHEST/HE/3/1

31st January, 2024

Dr. Abraham K. Sing'Oei

The Principal Secretary State Department for Foreign Affairs P.O Box 30551-00100

NAIROBI

Dear Do. Sing Oli,

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS- SPECIAL RAPPORTEUR ON THE RIGHT TO EDUCATION

Reference is made to your letter Ref. No. MFA.UN 15/34 VOL 46 (85) dated 11th January, 2024 on the above subject matter.

Attached herewith, please find the input to the questionnaire on academic freedom and freedom of expression in education institutions, call for contribution, for your consideration, review and further necessary action.

Yours

sincerely,

Dr. Beatrice Muganda Inyangala PRINCIPAL SECRETARY

Encl.



